Disabled Oregonians have been left behind in all aid so far!

This is what you should do with the funds:
1. Disabled Oregonians who receive Oregon Supplemental Income Program should receive an additional onetime $150 payment.

Everyone knows Oregon Supplemental Income Program is an arbitrarily low amount of money and does little for Disabled
Oregonians and Oregon’s supplement is the smallest on the West Coast.

2. Make a onetime essential pay payment to all PSW and HCW.



